\!

BELLINGHAN PLANNING BOARD
BILLINGHAM, MASS,

Meeting of Paril 2, 1959

Three members were present: H, Cook, Jr,
R. Bernard Biron
He Guerin

It was voted to write a letter to Schofield Brothers,
CeEeq to inform them to plck up their plans at the next mee
on April 16, 1959, (Plans of ZGden Construction Co., of 1a
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located on Mechanic 3treet, Bellingham, Mass.)

Be Bernard Biron
Clerk




